
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

June 1, 2023 
 

RE: InspireHealth Supportive Cancer Care Auction Donation Request  
 
Dear Supporter,  
 
I am contacting you on behalf of InspireHealth Supportive Cancer Care, a not-for-profit 
organization that provides FREE programs and critical services to patients here in British 
Columbia during and after their cancer treatment. 
 
On Wednesday, November 1st we will be hosting our most anticipated and largest fundraising 

event of the year - the 8th annual A Night to Inspire gala - at Fairmont Pacific Rim Hotel, 
Vancouver. This exquisite event will also be livestreamed to our InspireHealth communities 
across the province and beyond. The event unites over 500 members of BC’s philanthropic 
community for a night of elegance, inspiration, and purpose (over 300 guests will attend the in-
person event in Vancouver).  
 
Through this event, we hope to raise $600,000 for programs and services to support 
patients and their families in their cancer journey and this year, we would like to 
ask for your support.  Over the past few years, we have brought our programs and services 

to an online platform which has enabled us to reach even more patients across the province. As 
a result, we have seen double the annual number of patients using our services. Our team of 
physicians, dietitians, exercise therapists and clinical counsellors continues to provide individual 
consultations and services in exercise therapy, stress reduction, nutrition learning and 
counselling support. InspireHealth is one of the most comprehensive supportive cancer care 
centres in Canada.  
 
Your donation of an item or package to our silent or live auction would be a 
wonderful addition and contribution to our fundraising efforts. Your support fuels our 
mission and makes a tangible difference in the lives of those we serve, helping to improve the 

quality of life for our patients and support survivorship. We greatly appreciate all donations, and 
many are tax deductible. 
 
If you are able to support, we kindly ask you to complete the online  donation form or you may 
download the attached donation form & return by August 31st. Donations can be dropped off or 
mailed to one of our three centres in Vancouver, Victoria or Kelowna.We are happy to arrange 
pick up of items if needed.  
 
Thank you for your kind consideration.  

 
Amy Habicht - Auction Event Lead  
gala@inspirehealth.ca 

 

www.inspirehealth.ca 

https://forms.office.com/r/VSchgA5V5G
https://inspirehealth.ca/about/contact-locations/
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